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 QUESTIONS WITH NOTICE

Question with Notice No. 0.0 90-day cap on STRA
File No: I2022/710
   

At Council’s Planning Meeting held on 9 June 2022, David Wallace on behalf of VOHL submitted 
the following question which was taken on notice:

At the 25 November 2021 Council meeting, VOHL asked a question about Council's application for 
a 90 day cap on STRA. It was stated in the response that the DPIE would not allow an extension of 
Council's application beyond 24 June 2022. Is this application still active and if so please provide 
details of work undertaken in the last 6 months?

Response Director Sustainable Environment and Economy:
In June 2022, Council received an amended Gateway approval from the Department of Planning 
that enables Council to proceed with consultation on the 90 day cap. Council has until June 2023 
to finalise the matter. An engagement strategy is being prepared with community engagement 
expected later this year.


